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Dear____________________________, 

 
We are pleased to inform you that the results of your mammogram on _____________ 
appear to be normal. 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please note:  Mammography does not detect all breast cancer. 
 
Regular breast exam by a doctor or other health care provider is an important part of good 
breast health care.  Remember to contact us to evaluate any change in breast shape, 
nipple discharge or breast lump. 
 
Please feel free to contact us at (951) 827-7961 if you have any questions about your test 

results. 

 
UCR Women’s Health 
19330 Jesse Lane, Suite 100 
Riverside, CA  92506 
(951)827-7961  


